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Bill Patterson (Research)

From: Connie Wilson <connie@lobbync.com>
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 11:06 AM
To: Rep. Sarah Stevens
Cc: Bill Patterson (Research)
Subject: Request To Speak On Title Insurance Proposal

We were surprised to have major reduction to mechanics lien writes thrown on the table for discussion at the coming study 
commission meeting on Monday.  At the last meeting it was required that a person to speak in opposition had to let the 
committee know on the Friday before the meeting.  Is that still a requirement for this meeting?  If so, I am politely requesting 
an opportunity to speak against the title insurance proposal.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Connie Wilson 
CRMCA Lobbyist 
919-274-0557 


